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One of our Domain names is coming up soon due in a few days & I will be paying it and adding it to my 

expenses for the convenient.  I have looked into cheaper web hosting although we could get some 

cheaper space we have a unique site as there are so many webmasters working on it and there are no 

sites that I can find that allow that. Although I am not 100 % happy with our current host I would like to 

find some other host but It is difficult.  I have re arranged the meeting minutes to make it easier to sort 

through. I have set up a new area in Region 3 called OSRRDA News  as part of his promotions. 

On our index page we have a link that is not being maintained it is our CLUB ANNIVERSARIES link. 

The last entries were for 2010 2011. 

I would like to thank all the members that have contributed to the website for all their help. 

 

Webmaster 

Phil Douziech 

 


